
Christmas Fair Friday 15th December 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 05 Dec 2023 16:17 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Christmas Fair is fast approaching: Friday 15th December. Please use the following link to 

let us know when you will be collecting your child: https://forms.office.com/e/m2MhiWsbZG 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack 

 

 


